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Community Benefits Stay in Imperial County 

Lithium community benefits should stay in the Imperial County and not be shared with 
Riverside County because the lithium extraction is taking place in the north end of the 

county. The fence line communities should be given priority. We have been neglected 
for too long and want Niland and Calipatria communities to thrive in the areas of 
economic, business, and housing development. I am advocating for 30% or more of the 

lithium community benefits to be used for infrastructure and other projects for our city of 
Calipatria, and to purchase and/or acquire the Golden State Water Company treatment 

plant. We want local jobs and lithium battery manufacturing to take place within the 
Imperial County. Imperial Irrigation District royalties from the lithium extraction should be 
shared with the fence line communities in the form of infrastructure, housing and 

business projects in order to help the dying communities thrive once again. An oversight 
community benefits committee should be formed to make sure the funds are used 

appropriately. The Lithium Valley Commission report is too broad and lacks specifics. 
Environmental studies and mitigation should continue throughout the life of the project 
and this information should be shared with the community. 


